


Our members also share the burden in the classroom and pay, on average, more than $500 per 

year out of their own pocket for much-needed classroom supplies and resources, as well as costs 

for snacks for many of their students who come to school hungry. 

Connecticut needs education and budgetary policies that attract people to teaching rather than 

discourage them from entering the profession. Enrollment in our state's university teacher 

preparation programs has declined by more than 30%, and schools are facing shortages in key 

subject areas.  

Our students' future depends on reversing the alarming trend of punishing teachers and 

undermining supports for our schools. That is why, on behalf of our 55,000 member educators, 

we urge you to do what is right by creating a budget that works for all of us and invests in our 

public schools. Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

                                 

Sheila Cohen      Jan Hochadel 

CEA President      AFT Connecticut President 
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